CITY OF GLOVERSVILLE
2018 SUMMER CLEAN-UP
PROGRAM

THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS WILL AGAIN BE RUNNING A CITYWIDE
CLEAN-UP PROGRAM TO ENABLE CITY RESIDENTS TO DISPOSE OF UNWANTED
ITEMS, FREE OF CHARGE.

1. THERE WILL BE A DROP-OFF SITE BEHIND THE TRANSIT FACILITY ON WEST
FULTON STREET ON THE FOLLOWING DATES: May 12-13, June 9-10, July 14-15,
August 11-12, September 8-9 and October 13-14. Saturday hours will be from
8am— 3pm and Sunday from 8am - Noon. Proof of residency will be required.
There will be a limit of 3 loads per weekend per vehicle. No hazardous materials
or household trash eligible for weekly pickup may be brought to the drop-off
site.

2. Beginning Wednesday, May 2nd, bulk pickups will resume in each Ward. These
will occur as follows: Ward 1-May, Ward 2-June, Ward 3-July, Ward 4-August,
Ward 5-September, Ward 6-October. Household items will be collected from
terraces on Wednesdays ONLY. Please limit the size of the pile to 5'x5'x10’".
Electronics should be separated from the rest of the household items. THERE
WILL NOT BE ANY BULK PICKUPS ON 5/30, 7/4, 9/5 OR 10/10 DUE TO
FEDERAL HOLIDAYS.

3. Residents will also be able to SCHEDULE A BULK PICK-UP at times apart from
the above mentioned for $45 (for a 5'x5’x10’ pile), payable in advance at the
City Clerk’s office. For appliance pick up only, a sticker may be purchased from
the City Clerk’s office for $10 and the Department of Public Works will remove
the appliance from the terrace.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CALL PUBLIC WORKS AT 773-4556




